

Butte Falls School District #91

P.O. Box 228 · 720 Laurel Avenue · Butte Falls, OR 97522 (541) 865-3563 · Fax (541) 865-3217

Board Work Session January 25, 2021

A work session of the Board of Directors of Butte Falls School District 91 has been called for Monday January 25, 2021 at 6:00 p.m. in the elementary campus in the gym at 239 Main St.

Butte Falls, Oregon.

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this meeting will follow the emergency procedures for public meetings. The meeting will be held at the elementary campus in the gym at 239 Main St. Butte Falls, OR 97522. Because state emergency directives limit attendance to 10 or fewer people, the district will provide virtual access to the public via You Tube video/audio feed.

Access to this feed will be available on our website at www.buttefalls.k12.or.us after noon on Monday, January 25, 2021.

Requests or comments may be directed to Feedback@buttefalls.k12.or.us

The purpose of this work session is to discuss:

Topic 1: Revised State Requirements for Re-Opening and
Butte Falls School District Updated Blueprint for Reopening
Topic 2: Results of the Parent and Staff Surveys

Steve Nelson

School Board Chair

*Note: Speakers may offer criticism of school operations and programs, but the Board will not hear personal complaints concerning school personnel or against any person connected with the school system. The Chairman will direct the visitor to the appropriate means for Board consideration and disposition of legitimate complaints involving individuals. Refer Board Policy BDDH.

If you need special accommodations because of a disability contact the district office.

Butte Falls School District 91 is an equal opportunity employer and educational provider.